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Dear Sir,

As you know, the G77 Consultants currently provide language services in English, French, and Spanish. The need to incorporate a qualified Arabic-speaking individual to the team is a priority for me in order to be able to translate crucial documents into Arabic. 

  

Therefore, I kindly ask that you coordinate with the Near East Regional Group the timely submission of suitable candidates for consideration. This new Consultant would provide support in all areas of work, together with a view to give specific language assistance to Arabic-speaking delegations. 

  

In line with current recruitment practices, and the particular need for comprehensive language support, candidates should (a) be in their twenties, (b) devoted to team-work, and (c) have full command of written and spoken Arabic, as well as either English, French, or Spanish. 
  

Yours sincerely, 
  

Mario Arvelo

Chairperson of the Group of 77 – Rome Chapter

Mr. Ibrahim Abu Atileh 
Deputy Permanent Representative of Jordan to FAO 
Chair of the Near East Regional Group 
Vice-Chair of the Group of 77 
Rome
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